
Good afternoon SVCS Community,

Please view the following important information for the month of September.

Preliminary Parent-Teacher Conferences: (September 25th and 26th): Teachers will be
reaching out to you if your scholar is academically struggling. Please be vigilant of these dates
and plan accordingly, meeting times will be between 1 p.m. and 4:00 p.m. Both of these days
are minimum days for students so this means that dismissal is at 12:30 p.m. Please give
high priority for any calls from the office or your child’s teacher.

After School Program: Parents the After School Program is starting September 30, 2024. If
you are interested please check with the front office for a registration form. The forms are due
by September 23, 2024. Forms are available in the front office.

Free Dress Day: September 27, 2024 will be our next free dress day. If your child or teacher is
speculating that there is an additional free dress day that is NOT on the last Friday of the month
please call to verify with our front office. ALL PARTICIPANTS FOR FREE DRESS DAYS MUST
WEAR SCHOOL APPROPRIATE ATTIRE!

Thank you and have a wonderful day!


